From: happy tan
Sent: June 19, 2019 9:46 AM
To: secretariat@mwia.net
Subject: TMWA proposes an amendment to Article 5

 Dear Colleagues:

 The Taiwan Medical Women’s Association (TMWA) would like to propose an amendment to Article 5a of the Statutes in the updated 2018 version of the Statutes and Bylaws being presented to the General Assembly.

 Statute #5a currently reads:

There can be only one affiliated National Association for each country with the exception being where distinct regions of a country are recognized.  In that case, each distinct region would be allowed to have an association with their own voting rights.  When countries have joined together to form an association of many countries in the same region, upon their request, this association can be treated in the same way as a national association.

TMWA would like to propose the following amendment:

There can be only one affiliated National Association for each country with the exception being where distinct self governing entities exist. In that case, each distinct self governing entity would be allowed to have an association with their own voting rights and function independently. When countries have joined together to form an association of many countries in the same region, upon their request, this association can be treated in the same way as a national association.

Thank you,

Best wishes

 Happy Tan,                                                                                                                                           President, Taiwan Medical Women’s Association

